
Statement of Interest for City of New Haven 

 

Born in New Haven, I have spent most of my life in the Elm City.  I hope that as a recycling professional 

who has worked in the waste management industry for more than 30 years I can continue to offer 

informed review and guidance to the New Haven Solid Waste and Recycling Authority (NHSWRA) board 

as a director.  Thank you! 

 

Cyril “CJ” May 
128 Nicoll Street 
New Haven, CT  06511-2622 
cyriljmay@gmail.com 
203-737-0475 
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